
      New AIA Chapter Born on Long  Island
                                                       Welcome to AIA Peconic, the newest component of
the AIA, which gained chapter status on May 31. Formerly known as the East End
Section of the Long Island Chapter, the group was established in 1990 with a membership
of 30 architects, and has since grown to over 100 members. The Peconic chapter’s
area includes the five East End Towns of Suffolk County, N.Y.: Riverhead, Southold,
Shelter Island, Southampton, and East Hampton. One of the missions of the Peconic
Chapter—named for the bay that splits the east end of the island into two forks—is
to offer help to communities of the north and south forks with planning and design
issues and their impact on the quality of life. Douglas Moyer, AIA, Douglas Moyer AIA
Architect PC, East Hampton, is serving as the chapter’s first president.
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